
 

 
 

Welcome to the Health Benefits Manager (HBM) 
1-800-996-9969 

 

Open Enrollment for Diamond State Health Plan Plus 
 

As you are aware from recent mailings, you will be moving to the new Diamond 
State Health Plan Plus.  This program provides a managed care approach to service 
delivery that will give you more choice and greater voice in your care. 
 
You will need to join a Managed Care Organization (MCO).  You can choose 
either Delaware Physicians Care or UnitedHealthcare Community Plan. Both 
MCOs are committed to offering the same services your current Medicaid Program 
provides. Enclosed you will find Diamond State Health Plan Plus information. 
Please read this information carefully to help you choose a health plan. 
 
Your health plan will start on April 1, 2012. If you do not choose a health plan, 
you will be assigned to the health plan listed on the enrollment letter that was 
mailed to you.  
 
Between January 1, 2012 and February 15, 2012, you may call the Health 
Benefits Manager (HBM) at 1-800-996-9969 to enroll in your health plan, or if you 
have questions about the benefits you will receive. 
 
Note: If you have Medicare, your Medicare will remain your primary insurance. 
Your Medicaid Health Plan under DSHP Plus will be your secondary insurance. 
 
Please call us to enroll.  We are available Monday - Thursday from 8:00am 
until 6:00pm, and Friday from 8:00am until 5:00pm, 1-800-996-9969. 
 


